
Report from Orwell Astronomical Society, Ipswich

2023 was another busy year for the Society, with our regular meetings held on Wednesday evenings.

We continued to host various groups of visitors to the Observatory during the year. These consisted of the younger generation, like Cubs and Brownies and older social groups like the W. I. and hobby clubs.

We did not hold an Open Weekend in 2023 as we were concerned that we would attract more visitors than we could safely accommodate, after an unprecedented number of people turned up for the 2022 event. However, we do have plans for the Open Weekend to return in 2024, but this will ticketed, to control the numbers. At least this shows that there is still great interest in the Observatory and astronomy!

2024 marks the 150th anniversary of Colonel George Tomline’s Observatory. We are hoping to involve Orwell Park School in celebrating this milestone.

Andy Gibbs, 

Chairman.


